



11<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are legally required to complete the government's baseline assessment with the Reception children over the coming weeks. We will do this alongside our own baseline assessment in order to personalise our learning.

For further information, please click on the following link:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents

Kind regards,

Kirsten Stewart EYFS Lead

Western Primary School Cold Bath Road, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 0NA 

☐ 01423 502737 ☐ office@wes.rklt.co.uk www.westernps.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr T Broad



Learning Trust Alliance Teacher Training Teaching School Hub